Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	981
	NPRR Title
	Day-Ahead Market Price Correction Process

	
	

	Date
	September 7, 2022

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Ian Haley

	Company
	Luminant Generation Company, LLC

	E-mail Address
	ian.haley@vistracorp.com

	Phone Number
	512-673-9655

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Independent Generator


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


Luminant Generation Company, LLC withdraws Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 981.  At the September 7, 2022 Wholesale Market Subcommittee (WMS) meeting, Market Participants expressed a desire to clear this out as an old NPRR, but to continue discussion on this issue with the possibility of refiling a new NPRR to address this topic at a later date. 
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